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NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

 

  

 

Rescheduling of Undergraduate Research Colloquium – Faculty of 

Indigenous Medicine 2023 (URCFIM 2023) 
 

 

 

Please be informed that, following the organizing committee meeting held on 11th December 2023, it 

has been decided to reschedule the Undergraduate Research Colloquium – Faculty of Indigenous 

Medicine (URCFIM 2023) to 23.01.2024. 
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Secretary – FRCFIM 

Coordinator - SRCFIM 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


